
 

 

 

BOARD WORK SESSION                    September 17, 2024 

 

A board work session of the School Board of Independent School District No. 518, Worthington, 

Minnesota, Worthington High School Band Room, 1211 Clary Street, Worthington, Minnesota on 

September 17, 2024, at 7:25 p.m. 

 

The following were present:  BOARD MEMBERS – Adam Blume, Steve Schnieder, Lori 

Dudley, Joel Lorenz, Tom Prins, Erin Schutte, Matt Widboom 

 

ADMINISTRATORS – John Landgaard, Superintendent, Dave Skog, Director of Operations, 

Josh Noble, Director of Instruction 

 

Motion by Member Schnieder, seconded by Member Dudley and unanimously passed to approve 

the agenda for the September 17, 2024, School Board Work Session. 

 

Pat Overem and Chris Ziemer from ICS Consulting were on hand to discuss options related to 

the proposed High School building project.  Three options were presented to the Board to 

consider since the bond referendum failed.  These options looked at scaled down versions of the 

original project and related funding proposals to accomplish each option.  The Board discussed 

the options presented and asked questions.  This will be addressed at a future meeting to 

determine how the Board would like to proceed. 

 

Work session adjourned at 8:36 p.m. 

 

 

Steve Schnieder, Clerk 

 

       

 

      Dave Skog, Deputy Clerk 


